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Hygiene

Prime Time recognises the importance of maintaining the highest possible standards of hygiene in and around the premises so as to minimise the risks posed to children, staff and other visitors. 

The Manager and staff are committed to taking all practical steps to prevent and control the spread of the infectious germs, and to uphold high standards of personal hygiene in order to minimise the risks of catching or spreading infections.

Personal Hygiene  

In all circumstances, staff will adhere to the following examples of good hygiene:

· Washing hands before and after handling food or drink.

· Washing hands after using the toilet.

· Encouraging children to adopt the same routines.

· Covering cuts and abrasions while at the premises.

· Keeping long hair tied back.

· Taking any other steps that are likely to minimise the spread of infections. 

Hygiene in Prime Time

The Manager and all staff will be vigilant to any potential threats to good hygiene in Prime Time. To this end, a generally clean and tidy environment will be maintained at all times. More specifically, the Manager will ensure the cleaner has ensured the toilets are cleaned daily and that there is always an adequate supply of soap and hand drying facilities for both staff and children. Staff will also be vigilant to any sharp objects, such as glass, which may be on the premises. 

Dealing with Spillage’s 

Spillages of substances likely to result in the spread of infections will be dealt with rapidly and carefully. Staff will wear disposable gloves and an apron whilst dealing with blood, vomit, urine and faeces this will be immediately cleaned up and disposed of safely and hygienically. Staff will also wear disposable gloves and an apron whilst using hazardous materials such as bleach or disinfectant solutions, and ensure that if these substances come into contact with anything else that these areas are thoroughly cleaned afterwards. Children will be kept well clear while such substances are being dealt with or used. 

First Aid and Hygiene

Further to the provisions set out in the health, illness and emergency policy, the designated First Aider will be mindful of the need to observe the highest standards of personal hygiene when administering any treatment to children. 

As such, they will wash their hands thoroughly both before and after first aid, and ensure that any cuts, wounds or skin damage are covered by plasters or disposable gloves. 

Food and drink Hygiene 

All areas where food and drink are stored, prepared and eaten are prone to the spread of infections. Therefore, staff must be particularly careful to observe high standards of hygiene in such instances- see detailed procedures. 

Animals 

No animal will be allowed on the premises without prior knowledge and permission of the Manager. Children are strongly discouraged from bringing pets or other animals to Prime Time, and parents/carers are asked to help enforce this rule. If for any reason an animal does come onto the premises, the Manager will be immediately informed. In 2023 Wareham St Mary School (on site) welcomed Betsy, their school pet dog. Therefore, there may be occasions where the children see Betsy around school. She will always be supervised by a school staff member and Prime Time staff made aware if she is visiting Prime Time as part of her school tours. Any child or parent concerned should speak to the Manager. 
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